
  

Burwood/Pegasus Community Board Agenda 5 October 2005 

5. CORRESPONDENCE 
 
 SPECIAL AMENITY STATUS FOR MARINE PARADE 
 
 The attached letter was received from Jan Kenny, on behalf of the Pegasus Sustainable Development 

Society Inc., regarding the process for establishing Special Amenity Status for Marine Parade. 
 
 CHAIRPERSON’S RECOMMENDATION 
 
 That the letter be referred to the General Manager Regulation and Democracy Services for a response 

back to the Board and the Pegasus Sustainable Development Society Inc. about the process and 
timeframes for establishing special amenity status. 

 

Please Note
To be reported to the Council meeting - decision yet to be made


